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pbscommissions - Case#: CDP_2020-0029 Comment

From:  William Nieser <dogspeed1(@gmail.com>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 10/6/2021 10:54 AM

Subject: Case#: CDP 2020-0029 Comment

To the Coastal Permit Administrator,

[ am writing in regards to the notice I received regarding the proposed replacement of the failed
water tank on my street, Sunset Drive, north east of Anchor Bay.

[ am a customer of North Gualala Water Company, and I am fully supportive of the proposed water
tank and piping replacement AND the addition of more fire hydrants. I can think of no reason
whatsoever to not move this forward - the additional fire hydrants potentially benefit even non-
customers who are on well water. I am hopeful that this permit will be approved quickly so that this
project can be moved forward.

Thank you,
William Nieser

Jo Nieser

45860 Sunset Drive
Gualala, CA 95445
707-884-9177
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